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The Secretary
Australian Parliament House of Reps
Standing Committee on Education and Training

Re : INQUIRY INTO SCHOOL LIBRARIES AND TEACHER LIBRARIANS

| wish to table my concerns regarding the impact of the recent policies on
school libraries.

Teacher -Librarians make an essential contribution to the learning of our
students.

They bring a wide range of expertise that directly benefits the whole school
community through a positive

impact on teaching-learning programmes .

As such, we need to be supporting and developing this valuable role and not
bring in processes which

undermine the role.

Teacher-Librarians needs to receive more funding and acknowledgement of
the positive impact they have

on a schools ability to nurture learning.

Vicki Stevenson
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